
From: Leanne Tigert
To: DNCR: Mt Washington Comments
Subject: Please —-No rail cars on Mt Washington
Date: Wednesday, August 24, 2022 2:39:53 PM

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.
________________________________

Please —- we are already struggling with protecting our natural resources.
I am totally opposed to this plan!!!!
Please vote no!!!

Leanne M Tigert,

Concord NH
 cell phone email

“Only that day dawns to which we are awake” Henry David Thoreau




